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Submission: A 10% hike in the cost of the daily supply rate of electricity by energy australia is beyond the pale. This follows
on from the years of gold plating we had of the network pushing up costs. Unless a stand is taken energy companies will
continue to use dubious excuses/workarounds to increase income well above their costs and continue to post ridiculous,
increasing profits... all off the back of the consumer. Please take a stand and limit their price hikes. To not do so is to accept the
fleecing of consumers you are supposed to be protecting.





